
新生領取校服新安排 

 

因應近期新型冠狀病毒日趨嚴重，亦應政府呼籲盡量減少人群聚集，校方對於新生領取

校服有以下新安排： 

1. 到校領取校服日期將由原定7月31日改為下列時間： 

最新領取校服日期：2020年8月17日(星期一) 

時間：下午2:00至4:00 

 

2. 如家長未能於指定日期領取校服，則需於8月17日後致電本校校務處預約時間到校領

取。 

 

謝謝合作! 

 

New Arrangements for Picking Up  School Uniforms for New Students 

Due to COVID-19 recently becoming more serious and the government urging people to             

reduce social gathering, our school has implemented the following new arrangements for            

picking up school uniforms: 

1. Our school uniform supplier has informed us the date for parents to pick up the school                 

uniform will change from 31​st​ July to 17​th​ August and the details are as below: 

New date for picking up uniform: 17​th​ August, 2020 (Monday) 

Time: 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

2. If parents cannot pick up the uniform at that time, please contact our general office to make                  

an appointment after 17​th​ August to pick it up at school. 

 

Thanks for your cooperation! 


